
Templemead School Council Meeting 

October 16th, 2018 

6:30pm in the Library 

Welcome 

Shirley, April, Scott, Greg, Jennifer, Kyle, Brenda, Katrusia, Tanya, Cindy 

Regrets: Ainsley, Amber 

Review September Agenda 

Approved 

New Business 

School Council Start Up – Flyer was sent out to members 

- Meeting is on October 17, 2018 

Katrusia will create a constitution for School Council 

Movie Night  - changed to Incredibles 2 

- Also meet the teacher night, should work well 

- Membership has been ordered 

- See Septembers minutes about details of event 

Fundraising  - Mabel’s Label’s looks easy to use, just clicking on a link 

- Starting with kinders and Grade 1’s first, then in January will do the rest of 

the school 

- Brenda will also put it in the daycare newsletter as well 

- Possibly put it in with the kindergarten registration package 

Pizza Update 

Very organized, kids are doing a great job and are very eager 

Shirley will post the list on the bulletin board so others know how much pizza is 

ordered. 

Coin Counter works awesome for pizza days 

 



TCBY – purchasing a new freezer…need to find a location first 

- Leaving it with Greg and Jenn – paused until next meeting 

Treasurer Report 

Chocolate bar Fundraising - $0 

Parent Council Fundraising - $2, 382.57 

Parent Council Purchases Account - $8,668.64 

TOTAL FUNDS AVAILABLE -$ 11,051.21 

Cindy made a motion to purchase the coin counter 

Shirley seconded it 

Everyone agreed 

Cindy and Greg looking into getting a TV for the front entrance of the school to 

post ‘Happenings” 

Teacher’s Report – Mr. Woods 

Terry Fox run went very well! Raised $677! Weather was beautiful! 

Cross Country went very well! Students were very well behaved, and represented to 

school very nicely! 

Kids are loving the stationary bike! Big Thank you to School Council! 

Kinders had firefighters in because of inquiry and are off to the pumpkin patch in a 

few weeks. 

Requests 

Raz Kids – when was it purchased? Greg looking into it 

- $550 per year for 5 licenses 

- Need to therefore buy 2 licences 

 

Wobble Chairs - $91.00 each 

- Will be purchased out of school budget for special education 



- Ms. Toy is asking for another robot for robotics, 

- $500 each approx. 

- With this purchase there will be 2 per division. 

Tanya made the motion, Katrusia second it, everyone agreed! 

 

Principals Report – October 16th, 2018 

Current population is 578  (-6) 

Subscribers on School Website: 

 Only 117 

 A distinct need to promote our website 

 

Kindergarten Shed: 

 Have still not received a definitive answer regarding whether or not the Council can support the 

purchase of a shed for KDG use 

 Waiting to hear from Area Supervisor 

 May be able to claim an unused shed from another school 

 

Support Struggling Readers: 

 We are looking to develop a partnership with StrongStart 

 Volunteers who come into the building to support struggling readers 

 Run different programs 

 Looking for support for early readers (Grades KDG to 2) 

 Would be working on closing gaps – focus on letters, sounds, and the connection to words 

 

Next Meeting – November 20th, 2018 @6:30pm in the library  

 

 

 


